
Find Us On Facebook or Visit Our Website
Go to www.facebook.com/HawleySeniorLiving. This is a great way to keep up with your family and friends at Hawley Senior 
Living. You can view photos and videos of many of our activities and events.If you are currently a facebook member, "like" us 
and receive updated posts. Visit our website at www.hawleyseniorliving.com to find information about services we offer in, view 
our newsletter and activity calendar, download admission information or complete and submit employment applications.
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Happy Birthday Hawley! 
Pictured above is Dick Miller, 
Jenni Barr, Kristi Herbst, Emily 
Syverson and Katie Kohoutek 
ready for the parade!

Jackie Biewer, Anne Elton and Geneva Bennet enjoy breakfast open 
house at the new Hawley Fire Station.



Hawley Senior Living

Thursdays
1:45 Hymn Sing and 2:00 Worship

August 4   Living Grace Lutheran
Pastor Hope Deutscher

August 11   Hawley Alliance
Pastor Steve Chamberlain

August 18   Hawley Lutheran
Pastor Andrea Paulson

August 25   Rollag/Park/Gran
Pastor Jim Greene

Bingo is quite popular 
with older adults and 
there happens to be 
some good benefits to 
the game. It provides 
valuable mental 
exercise, boosts fine 
motor skills, and 
creates a social life that 
prevents boredom and 
depression. 
It also appears to be a 
lot of fun! Pictured are 
Dick Miller, Joyce 
Larson, Ruth Moen and 
Coleen Berneking 

Last month, we helped Tanda Thorson, 
our lead cook, celebrate her birthday with 
these beautiful cupcakes!



Throughout the month, when residents win 
at group games such as bingo, they get their 
choice of winning a bingo chip that can be 
spent at our snack store or they can put their 
name in for a $10 drawing held at the end of 
each month. 
Last month’s winner for “Chip or a Chance” 
drawing is Curt Anderson!

Our Thursday “Mornin’ 
Ride” continues to be 
popular. Missy Stewart is 
our driver and tour guide. 
Sometimes they drive just 
to look at the progress of 
the farm fields. 
Occasionally they get to 
see a variety of animals 
such as deer meandering 
across the road and 
they’ve even encountered 
a herd of buffalo.
Get out and ride!

Get Out And Ride



Another successful day on the lake 
at Big Detroit with the “Let’s Go 
Fishing” crew. They caught some 
little sunfish and a lot of fresh air!
Residents attending were Ruth 
Moen, Dick Miller, Gary Leach, 
Geneva Bennett, Larry Bratlien and 
Jackie Biewer.


